
Notice of Revised Lunch Offerings 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to inform you that, starting from [Start Date], we will be revising our lunch 

offerings to provide healthier and more diverse options for our students. Our goal is to promote 

better eating habits and enhance the overall dining experience. 

New menu highlights include: 

• Fresh salads with a variety of dressings 

• Whole grain wraps with assorted fillings 

• Seasonal fruits and vegetables 

• Low-fat dairy options 

• Nutritious snacks 

We encourage you to discuss these changes with your children and to promote trying new foods! 

If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to reach out to our cafeteria manager at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

[Date] 


